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My name is Stephen Leavitt and I am a small landlord( 3 apartments 
in one

l 

building) in Bangor, ME. 

You gave this bill a fancy name that tends to masquerade its 
true reason for being. 

That really isn't fair and some may even call it deceptive. 

I am against this newly labeled rent control bill. You are just going 
to add layers of 

unneeded and expensive legislation on top of what we have to 
deal with already. 

Please do not send this bill to the full legislature. 

Yours, 
Stephen (and Gale) Leavitt
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